
 

                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

February 2020 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 

 
Dear Emmaus & Chrysalis Community,  

 

I would like to thank Steubenville Baptist Church for hosting our January gathering. Thank you to the 

music team, Devonna Abbott, Shirley Garth and Keith Upchurch for leading us in worship and thanks to 

Kayla Glover for giving the Fourth Day talk. 

 

I would like to thank Dawn Allen for leading our community in 2019. Thank you for your obedience to 

serve our community.  

 

I would also like to thank Bro. Willard Parson for the many years that he served our community faithfully. 

He is a true man of God who has touched the lives of many. We would like to welcome Bro. Craig 

Huddleston as our new community spiritual director. I know that he will lead and guide us as the Lord 

directs his footsteps. 

 

It’s hard to believe, but we only have a few months away from the flights and walks. Be in prayer for the 

community to rise up and provide fruit for the harvest, remembering the words of our Lord. The harvest is 

plentiful, but the laborers are few, Matthew 9:37, Luke 10:2. It’s time to search our congregation, 

neighborhood and workplace for prospective pilgrims! Pray, pray, pray! 

 

Our February gathering will be February 8th at 6pm CST at Melson Ridge Separate Baptist Church in 

Columbia, KY. The board will meet at 4:30 CST, meal at 6pm and worship service beginning at 7pm.  

 

Our March gathering will be our team dedication. It will take place at Monticello First Baptist Church in 

Monticello, KY. The board will meet at 4:30pm EST, meal at 6pm and service at 7pm. This is a very 

special time for our community.  

 

Please continue to pray for the flights and walks as team meetings have begun. 
 

God bless!! 

DeColores,  

James Gregory  
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 It’s time to begin praying about sponsorship. Remember that the Emmaus is not a fit for 

everyone. Pray and let the Lord lead you before you sponsor.  When sending in an 

application for a pilgrim, please include your $30 deposit.  

 Chrysalis Flight #55 will be held April 2-5, 2020 (Issac Allen and Haley Hopper). Men’s 

walk #127 will be April 16-19, 2020 (Joel Catron) and women’s walk will be April 23-26, 

2020 (Charmaine Catron).  

 Currently, we have 10 men signed up and 25 women. Please be in prayer for the upcoming 

flights / walks as they will soon be here! 

 Team meetings have begun and times may be found on the website if you are working. 

Remember that you MUST attend team meetings if you working a flight / walk. This is a time 

for the team to bond and pray together before going on the mountain.  

 Also, if you are working, team fees are $90 and must be paid prior to going on the mountain. 

 March 14th will be our team dedication and we encourage each of you to come out. This is 

a time where the community comes together in one mind and one accord and prays together 

over the workers. This is a special time for entire community before the flights and walks 

begin. 

 Camp Clean up will be March 28th on the mountain at 10am EST. We need everyone who 

is willing to come out and help get the camp ready for the flights and walks. 

 

                                                                   

Upcoming Events: 
*Remember all gathering are on that areas time zone 

Board meets at 4:30, Meal 6:00, Service 7:00  
 

February – February 8th at Melson Ridge Separate Baptist Church in Columbia, 
KY 
 
March - March 14th at Monticello First Baptist Church in Monticello, KY. This will 
be team dedication. 
 
April – No gathering due to flights / walks. PLEASE ATTEND CANDLE LIGHTS 

 
 

 
 


